
WIXK 
WISCONSIN RADIO 

Telephone CHapel 6-2254 Robert E. Smith, General Manager 

September 22, 1960 

Y r. Norman L Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive N. E. 
Albequerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Ma uire: 

Thank you very much for your leuter of 
September lJth. in which you said that you heard 
radio station WIXK. 

Your report was indeed interesting and we 
are most grateful. ',"e hope that you will tune 
us in again soon. 

WIXK will oegin commercial broadcasting 
October 1, 1960. 

Very truly yours, 

t' 

o ert E. Smith 
General Manager 

RES/ce 

Neun Richmond, Wis. 


